
From: Watne, Wayne S (DFW)
To: Nishikawa, Tracy (ECY)
Cc: Barney, Stephanie (ECY); SEPADesk2 (DFW); Burrows, Robert (rob_burrows@nps.gov); "Fox, Samuel"; Adams,

Shelly (Shelly.Adams@seattle.gov) (Shelly.Adams@seattle.gov)
Subject: RESENT with CORRECTION RE: Diablo Lake Boathouse Replacement/Relocation Project Ecology SEPA #

201802642
Date: Monday, June 11, 2018 1:26:05 PM

 
 

From: Watne, Wayne S (DFW) 
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2018 9:03 AM
To: Nishikawa, Tracy (ECY) <tnis461@ecy.wa.gov>
Cc: Barney, Stephanie (ECY) <BARS461@ECY.WA.GOV>; SEPADesk2 (DFW)
<SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>; Burrows, Robert (rob_burrows@nps.gov) <rob_burrows@nps.gov>;
'Fox, Samuel' <samuel_fox@nps.gov>; Adams, Shelly (Shelly.Adams@seattle.gov)
(Shelly.Adams@seattle.gov) <Shelly.Adams@seattle.gov>
Subject: Diablo Lake Boathouse Replacement/Relocation Project Ecology SEPA # 201802642
 
Tracy,
 
Thank you for your review of the Diablo Lake Boathouse Replacement/Relocation Project. WDFW has
communicated with Sam Fox and Rob Burrows, NPS, regarding Ecology's SEPA comments and confirmed that
the project area is less than 1-acre in size and is not associated with any other project that would push it over the 1
acre threshold.
 
Respectfully,
 
Wayne Watne
WDFW Habitat Biologist
LaConner Field Office
(360) 466-4345 ext. 231
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